
You are cordially invited to “Come to the WATER: Women in
Theological Education” meeting on Thursday, October 20, 2011 from
6-8pm at the WATER office!
 
This meeting will be a discussion centering on women’s issues in
theological education and what futures await post-seminary women. 
Along with engaging dialogue, this event will give you the chance to
acquaint yourself with WATER, our programs, library, and staff, and
allow us to explore together the possibility of setting up an ongoing
resource group for local women in theological education.
 
Light refreshments will be provided.  Please feel free to dress
casually and to bring a friend.
We look forward to seeing you.
 
Please RSVP by October 17th to Anne Lacher at
waterstaff@waterwomensalliance.org. Directions to WATER’s office,
as well as parking information, can be found on our website at
www.waterwomensalliance.org/directions-to-water/.

Warmest greetings,

Heather Smith      Clarafrancie Cromer      Mary E. Hunt
Wesley Intern at WATER                   Wesley Intern at WATER          Co-Founder, Co-Director of WATER
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